
 

 

10th June 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back. We have had a lovely Pentecost Party Day today and Jubilee celebration on Monday 

too! 

Wednesday Word  https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/half-term-holiday-

special?pid=MTA101634&v=61.20 

Many thanks for the collection before the holidays of tins. We managed to donate £200 to Gerry at 

Caritas and deliver lots of tins too! 

Please check the website for all upcoming activities, sports mornings, book looks etc.                                  

Here is the link https://www.st-aidans.co.uk/events 

Training Day – School Closed   Friday 1st July 

Please remember to send a coat to school with your child as the weather is very changeable at the 

moment!  

With prayers for a lovely weekend, 

Sarah Yates 

Head Teacher  

 

 

 

 

 

Love God, Love One Another 
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